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To all General practitioners medical specialists en medical physicians on Bonaire

As you are aware since the beginning of this month there have been ongoing reports in the media about de novel 2019

nCoV infections which Chinese authorities

have identified in Wuhan City China Cases with travel history to Wuhan have been detected in other areas of China

such as Beijing and Guangdong Hong Kong
Macau Taiwan Thailand Japan South Korea the United States Singapore and Vietnam have also reported cases

The change that the corona virus comes to Bonaire is estimated to be very low at this moment It is however always

possible that patients come to you with questions
about this new corona virus In the case you do see travelers who have recently been to China and or patients who

present with an acute respiratory illness it is important
to ask the exact location the patient has been when he has been there and whether fish or live animal markets have

been visited and whether there has been contact

with patients with 2019 nCoV infection In the case of a suspected case we ask you to please notify the department of

Public Health

Attached you will find the latest update from CARPHA Caribbean Public Health Agency with the latest case definitions

of 2019nCoV from the WHO

Also we would like to inform you that the department of Public Health has published a press release this afternoon see

attachment

We are following the developments closely and will keep you posted

Hoping to have informed you sufficiently

Best regards
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